
From:   Joseph Cheung   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 22, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0237-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The requested frequency range in the application is updated to 4400-4900 MHz. Thank you.


